
St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
 

Fourth Sunday of Advent 
 December 19, 2021 

 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

                                              Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 

 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended  Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

St. Augustine 
R. C. Church 

 

225th 
ANNIVERSARY 

Philadelphia 

1796 2021 

 



 
 
 

 
Fourth Sunday of Advent 

Sunday, December 19, 2021 
11:00 AM  Andrew Friday Baptism 

 
Monday, December 20, 2021 

- - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, December 21, 2021 
 FIRST DAY OF WINTER  

7:00 PM  Advent Program—Zoom 
 

Wednesday, December 22, 2021 
7:00 PM  Parish Pastoral Council Meeting 

 
Thursday, December 23, 2021 

- - - - - - - - -  
 

 Friday, December 24, 2021 
- - - - - - - - -  

 
Saturday, December 25, 2021 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

            Sunday, December 19, 2021 
  9:00 AM     † Prima Manguba 
11:00 AM        VJ & Ted Tanjutco 
  7:00 PM    † June Dolan 
                      

Monday, December 20, 2021 
12:05 PM     † Pacita Leonero 
 

Tuesday, December 21, 2021 
12:05 PM     † JoAnne Brady 
                                                                                              

    Wednesday, December 22, 2021 
12:05 PM     † Marge Smith   
                                                                                              

 Thursday, December 23, 2021 
12:05 PM       The Parish Community 
                                                                                                                                                                                   
              Friday, December 24, 2021 

CHRISTMAS EVE 
  5:30 PM   † Pacifico Lumauag, Sr.  
  8:30 PM      Young & Ong Families 
                                                                                        

Saturday, December 25, 2021  
CHRISTMAS DAY 

 10:00 AM     Young & Ong Families 
 

† = Deceased 

210 

Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

 
 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges:212 Percentage: 105.9116% 
Amount Pledged: $794,336.68 
Pledges Received: $731,390.98 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $741,828.69 

Sacrificial Giving 
December 12, 2021 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 22 
Amount in Envelopes: $2,454.00 

Average $/Envelope: $111.55 
Electronic Giving: 46 

Amount Electronic: $1,366.00 
Average $/Electronic: $29.70 

Loose Money: $310.00 
Total Collection: $4,130.00 

 

Baptism Celebration 
 

 
We have the blessed opportunity  

through the celebration of the holy  
Sacrament of Baptism to  

welcome a new member into our  
parish community. 

 
 

    Sunday, December 19, 2021  
 

Andrew William Friday 
   Son of Dillon & Courtneay Friday 

 

 
        Congratulations! 

 
Please keep Andrew’s family in your prayers.  

Did You Know? 

The birthplace of  Jesus, “Bethlehem,” 
means “House of Bread.” Many       
ancient commentators interpret this as 
prefiguring the Eucharist. Jesus came 

to earth in the “House of Bread,” and comes to us in 
the form of Living Bread, every time we receive him 
under the forms of bread and wine in the Blessed 
Sacrament. 

Many years ago a candy maker wanted to 
make a candy that would symbolize the 
true meaning of Christmas - Jesus. 

The hard candy was shaped like a "J" to 
represent that Jesus is our rock of all ages. 
The candy was made of white to stand for 
the pureness of Jesus. The red represents 
the blood that Jesus shed to save us from 
our sins. 

So the next time you see a candy cane take a minute to 
remember the real meaning of Christmas…...Jesus! 



 

 

 

    A word from Fr. Bill… 

 
Dear Parishioners: 
 

I would like to thank all the members of our 2 parish choirs for the wonderful concert they provided for us last     

Friday, December 10th. The length was appropriate, a little over an hour, and the tone was reflective and prayerful. 

The theme of the concert was “A Weary World Rejoices.” 

It is so appropriate that this took place just two days before Gaudete Sunday. Gaudete means “rejoice.” Gaudete   

Sunday gets its name from Zephaniah telling the people of Jerusalem in the midst of their hardships to rejoice and 

have hope because God will not abandon them. St. Paul tells the people to whom he is writing, the Philippians, to 

rejoice in the midst of their difficulties. He tells them to let go of anxiety because the Lord is near. 

At the end of the concert I told the 40 plus members of our choirs that they were modern day prophets. Just like 

Zephaniah and St. Paul, they were bringing joy to a weary world. We are all dealing with the hardships of the      

pandemic, shootings, tornadoes, etc. We need some light in the midst of darkness and our choirs brought that to us 

last Friday. They were giving the message that a weary world can find reason to rejoice. The reason being we are 

going to celebrate the great gift that God gave us, Jesus, so that we can live forever.  They reminded us that in the 

midst of weariness and darkness there can be joy and light. The choirs provided a tremendous service to us as a    

parish. 

We are very blessed as a parish to have, not only the talented musical parishioners we have, but ones with such    

generosity to volunteer many hours in rehearsals and who share their talents and selflessness with us, not just in  

singing but taking care of details like providing the printed program. 

There are no words with which I can describe how grateful we are to Kim Barroso, our parish Music Director. Kim 

has been with the parish for 16 years. Our parish is noted for the superb music at our liturgies. This could not happen 

without the incredible expertise in music which Kim brings to us. 

On behalf of all of us, I express our sincerest gratitude to Kim and our choirs to help a weary world rejoice. 

I am not going to say have a wonderful Christmas on Saturday, but I do hope and pray all of you have a wonderful 

celebration of Jesus’s birth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Bill 

Maligayang Pasko ! 








